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TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF EMPLOYEE SECTION  

OF THE HOURLY GARAGE LEVEL 3  
     

 

Effective Monday, September 18, 2023, the employee section of Level 3 in the Hourly Garage 

(tenant parking) will be closed for construction.  The Maryland Aviation Administration is in the 

process of removing the old parking guidance system and installing a new system. 

 

All tenants will be required to park in the Employee Terminal Lot behind the Hourly Garage until 

the work is completed.  The work is estimated to take approximately 2-3 weeks. 

 

Signage will be posted to this effect. 

 

Additionally, any employee who will be away and not be returning before September 18 is asked 

to park in the Terminal Lot before they depart. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation during this construction.  Any questions or concerns should be 

directed to the Office of Ground Transportation at 410-859-7298 or 410-859-7073. 

 
ELECTRONIC COPY 

ORIGINAL ON FILE IN 

AIRPORT OPERATIONS 

_____________________________________ 

Gregory W. Solek 

Director 

Office of Airport Operations 
 

DISTRIBUTION:  B   

 
 

 
 


